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[ PRA CIRCULAR NO. 02, February 28, 2007 ]

REDUCTION IN THE APPLICATION FEE FOR SRR VISA

In keeping with the thrust of the Authority to liberalize the fees being paid by retiree

applicants, the PRA Board passed and approved Resolution No. 0077, series of 2007
reducing the application fee for the principal retiree applicants in the amount of
$100.

The aforesaid reduction shall not apply to spouses and children who will be joining
the principal retiree in the PRA program. Hence, they will continue to be charged the

application fee for $300 each.

The Officer-In-Charge of the Admin and Finance Department shall be responsible for
the dissemination of this Circular.

Adopted: 28 Feb. 2007

(SGD.) COL. FERNANDO Z. FRANCISCO, GSC PA (RET.)
Acting General Manager

* Text Available at Office of the National Administrative Register, U.P. Law Complex,
Diliman, Quezon City.
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